7th Grade Newsletter

- The conference scheduling slip that went home yesterday will be due Tuesday, January 9. Conferences will take place on Thursday, January 18. At the conference, we will discuss the results of the math and reading **Star tests**, which students will take next week.
- Several permission slips went home yesterday. Please return them in a timely manner.
 - Feeding America Permission Slip Thursday, January 25
 - Please return by January 22nd.
 - UWM Planetarium Permission Slip Tuesday, February 6 (This was rescheduled.)
 - Please return by January 15th.
 - Revive WI Catholic Youth Rally Friday, March 15 (two permission slips)
 - Please return by January 29th.
- There will be a Cousins Subs restaurant fundraiser on Sunday, January 7, and there will be a Fiesta Cafe fundraiser on Tuesday, January 9.

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life

John 6:35